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Oxfordshire County Council

Mill Lane Community Primary School

The Windmill Community Nursery
Mill Lane   Chinnor   Oxfordshire   OX39 4RF

Head Teacher  Miss Tineke van der Ploeg

Telephone/fax 01844 352106

e-mail office.2465@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
Monday 6th February 2017
Dear Parents / Carers,
It is nice to start the week celebrating all the good work that has been going on in the school and each week the staff find it difficult to single out individual children to receive the weekly gold star awards. However, below is a list of the children who won a Gold Star for last week:

Joe Fletcher & Jacob House  (Reception Class) – both for fantastic phonics work this week
Isla Roberts & Thomas Lewis  (Class 1) – for writing a fantastic description of a fantasy setting
Jack Easterbrook (Class 2) – showing great perseverance when completing his addition and subtraction skills questions

Felicity Minter (Class 2) – always working well in a team and displaying a polite attitude to others around the school
George Slatter (Class 3) – for his fantastic ‘My Monster’ simile poem
Tildy Locock (Class 4) – her brilliant focus and ‘can do’ attitude in maths
Sean Handforth (Class 4) – pushing himself to take on new challenges in maths
Edward Squire (Class 5) – coding a great game using Kodu Game Lab
Alfie Janes (Class 5) – working hard in literacy all week
Keira Carpenter & Amy Hicks (Class 6) – both for showing a great attitude and hard work in maths recently
It is nice to end the week with the family class assembly and find out what classes have been doing during their topic. Last week it was Class 4’s turn and their assembly was based on their topic on the rainforest. We all enjoyed their gum boot dance, something never before seen at Mill Lane! They had also created some very good rainforest music using percussion instruments and the rain sticks they had created in DT. Their poetry was excellent and very descriptive. I am looking forward to watching Class 3’s assembly on Friday 10th.

Because there is a class assembly on Friday, the mufti day is on Thursday 9th February to make it easier for organising the children and their performance. The theme for the mufti day is dressing as animals. We are asking for a donation of £1 as we are raising money for guide dogs for the blind.

There will be a coffee morning for parents of children in the Nursery and the Reception Class. It will be on Wednesday 8th February at 9am – 10am and will take place in the small hall. There will be a visitor from the Red Kite Centre which is in Thame to talk about the services they can offer local families. It will also be an opportunity to meet the teachers and hear how well the children are getting on and ways you can support their learning and play at home. Hopefully lots of parents will be able to come along and join us.
Yours sincerely,

Tineke van der Ploeg 
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